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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

December 17, 1979

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The approaching Holidays afford me an opportunity
to express my sincere personal appreciation and that of my
FBI teammates for the support you have given us during the
past year. Our mission has been made much easier by your
assistance, cooperation and goodwill and I look forward to
a continuation of our valued relationship in the coming
year. All of us in the FBI send our very best wishes for
a joyous Holiday Season and a Happy New Year.

With kindest personal regards,

Sincerely,
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